
 

 

 
 

 14th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 11 Mathematics Support 

 

I am writing to inform you that after school revision sessions for Maths will be held every Tuesday. These will run 

from 3.25pm to 4.25pm. The sessions are an opportunity for students to bring problems with them that they may be 

having in class or from their own private revision using revision guides, past papers or online resources. Sessions will 

be staffed by members of the Maths department. 

 

We have previously found that attendees to these sessions perform significantly better in end of year exams and 

would encourage students of all abilities to attend. We look forward to seeing as many students as possible there. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact me through the school office admin@gvsc.org.uk 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Waterhouse 

Head of Mathematics 
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